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Issue Title Description Date Time Duration 

Economy PSA: Marin 
County 
Cooperation 
Team 

The Marin County 
Cooperation Team 
offers free support 
services for the Black 
Community. Empower 
underserved 
communities.  
 

Monday-
Sunday 
6/29/2023-
7/5/2023 

12:00am-
12:00am 
 

10x at 
30 
seconds 

Health PSA: Covered 
California  

Covered California 
helps people to find 
affordable health 
insurance plans for 
themselves and their 
families.  

Monday-
Sunday 
7/6/2023-
7/12/2023 

12:00am-
12:00am 
 

10x at 
30 
seconds 

Health PSA: Covered 
California  

Covered California 
helps people to find 
affordable health 
insurance plans for 
themselves and their 
families.  

Monday-
Sunday 
7/13/2023-
7/19/2023 

12:00am-
12:00am 
 

10x at 
30 
seconds 

Health PSA: Covered 
California  

Covered California 
helps people to find 
affordable health 
insurance plans for 
themselves and their 
families.  

Monday-
Sunday 
7/20/2023-
7/26/2023 

12:00am-
12:00am 

 

10x at 
30 
seconds 

Education PSA: Vibes and 
Smiles 
Backpack Drive 

Creating a world where 
every individual, 
regardless of their 
background or 
circumstances, has 
equal opportunities, 
access to essential 
resources, and a 
chance to thrive.   

Monday-
Sunday 
7/21/2023-
8/06/2023 

12:00am-
12:00am 
 

20x at 
30 
seconds 

Education PSA: Scholar 
Share 529 

Scholar Share 529 is a 
college savings 
program for every child 
in California. It provides 
tools to invest free from 
state and federal taxes 
when used for higher 
education.  
 

Monday-
Sunday 
7/27/2023-
8/02/2023 

12:00am-
12:00am 

 

10x at 
30 
seconds 



 

Economy PSA: Maui 
Strong 

Providing support and 
relief to the resilient 
community of Maui in 
the wake of the 
devastating fires.   

Monday-
Sunday 
8/23/2023-
8/28/2023 

12:00am-
12:00am 
 

25x at 
30 
seconds 

Economy  PSA: Maui Fire 
Relief 

Providing support and 
raising money for the 
resilient community of 
Maui in the wake of the 
devastating fires.   

Monday-
Sunday 
8/23/2023-
8/28/2023 

12:00am-
12:00am 
 

186x at 
30 
seconds 

 


